

Ladies Probus Club of Valentine Bulletin - March 2024

Website: ajcnsw.com/lpcov

President - Anne Gleeson 0419 229 079: Secretary - Libby Dingle 0407 283 748; Treasurer - Olwyn Gore 0407 060 140; Outings - Janet Sternbeck- 0439 907 074

An important reminder - our MARCH MEETING AND AGM will be held on TUESDAY, 19th MARCH at 10.30, not on our normal meeting day. As previously advised, this change was not of our choosing. We do urge members to attend if possible, as we will be electing our new committee for 2024.





February activities:

Aunt Molly's Valentine Day Celebration at Valentine Bowling Club got the year off to a great start. Our two tables of members really enjoyed the day. The food was great, and the entertainment ranged from humour and repartee to familiar music which went down very well with the responsive audience, joining in on occasions. It was a very entertaining experience with Aunt Molly!



And the good news is - Aunt Molly will be back on Wednesday, 15th May with a show which includes a two course lunch, and entertainment from the legendary, Lucky Star, including his mega hit "I've Been Everywhere". The cost for this is \$55.00 and a deposit of \$10 will be required so tables can be booked. If you intend to come to this, give your name to Bev and pay

the deposit as soon as possible.

February activities continued with the Mystery Tour adventurers setting forth to the Central Coast where they explored and enjoyed amongst other venues, Norah Head Lighthouse, lunch outside at the Fragrant Garden, and a gin distillery. Apparently chocolate and nougat were very good as well! A very good day was had by all.

At our March meeting we will be inducting our first new member for 2024. A big welcome to Gail Lorraine Davies who has already tasted some of what Probus has to offer by joining the Mystery Tour. Lorraine, you are very welcome!

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS MONTH AND NEXT?

- On Thursday, 14th March, a group of our members will be heading to the railway station very early in the morning to catch the train to Sydney for The Seniors Concert. This is always a good day out with time for coffee before the show and time for lunch afterwards. Enjoy the concert ladies.
- Maxine's morning teas at the Sixteens will start again on Thursday March 28th. Come along at 10.30 am, stay as long as you want, and join in the friendly chatter over a cup of tea or coffee. We will certainly miss Maxine, but what a great way to continue her legacy.
- Our next luncheon will be at Pippys on **Tuesday, 23rd April**. Please give your name to Janet if you wish to attend this get-together.
- Make a note on your calendar and write it in your diary our Birthday Lunch will be held at Brown Sugar on Monday, 17th June. More details will follow, closer to the time.
- ♣ Margaret Hobson is organising a bus trip to The Capitol Theatre in Sydney to see

 "Sister Act" on Wednesday, 14th August. Total cost will be \$105.00. If you intend to
 join this outing, please write your name on the sheet at our next meeting and pay \$20
 deposit into the Probus account by Wednesday, 10th April. The remaining \$85.00 must
 be paid by June 30.

<u>Bank details</u>: BSB: 650 000; Account No. 961312505; Ref: your name, reason for deposit (e.g. fees)



To our ladies whose birthdays are in March: Jenny Cutting, Sallie Dezius, Margaret Fox, Judy Fox, Judy Knodler, Judith Laughlin, Lyn Rolfe, Virginia Smith, Leslie Tolar, Margaret Yarrow.

Meetings:

Tuesday, 19th March at 10 am for a 10.30 start. There will be no Guest Speaker at this meeting, as it is our AGM.

Monday, 8th April at 10 am for a 10.30 start. Guest speaker still to be confirmed.

Committee Meeting dates are: Monday, 4th March at 1.00 pm.

Monday. 25th March at 1.00 pm.

We would like to acknowledge and thank Pat Conroy and his staff for their assistance in printing this Bulletin. It is much appreciated.